
HB 654 -- Reporting of Gunshot Wounds

Co-Sponsors:  Yates, Lager

Currently, health care providers must notify law enforcement
officials when they treat a gunshot victim.  This bill adds to
this notification requirement persons who have been stabbed or
who have suffered injuries from an explosive weapon.


